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New Member Inducted 

Ali Smith 

 

The next chapter meeting is Thursday November 7, 2019 in the Teacher 

Training Building at the Morgan County Board of Education. 

See you at 4:00 pm for the “Happy Half-Hour”. The meeting starts at 4:30 pm. 

  

Making “LOOPY” Wreaths at our 

October Meeting 

 

GIFT CARD WREATHS 

FUNDRAISER 

HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR 

TICKETS? EACH MEMBER IS 

ASKED TO SELL 5 TICKETS. 

Included in the envelope 

with your 2019-2020 

yearbook were 10 raffle 

tickets for the gift card  

 

wreaths. Each member is 

asked to sell at least 5. We 

need your ticket stubs and 

money for the drawing at 

the Nov. 7th meeting. If you 

cannot attend the 

November meeting, send 

them with someone or drop 

them off to Linda Parks.  

HOSTESSES for the 

November meeting  

Earlene Busby (Chairman), 

Ann Taylor, Donna Watkins, 

Robin Keown, Megan 

Youngblood, Cindy Yates, 

Beth Adams, Leah Payne and 

Philomena Compton. 

Please touch base with 

Earlene and tell her what 

snack you are bringing. 

Guest Speaker                

Bruce Jones 

Bruce Jones, Director of 

Decatur Youth Services 

will speak at our 

November meeting about 

the state of the Decatur 

Youth Services Program.  



 

 

RETIRED SISTERS HELPING  

OUR ACTIVE SISTERS 

Education Excellence Committee Project 

Linda Parks, Susan Crowden, Tammy Pickens, 

and Maria Young have been seen reading 

with students, playing math games, and 

sharing STEM activities. You still have time to 

get involved! 

Linda Parks and Susan Crowden have been working 

with students at Walter Jackson Elementary 

 

          

 

Maria Young and Tammy Pickens 

sharing a STEM activity called 

“Pumpkin Catapults” with 4th 

graders at Walter Jackson 

Elementary. 

  

Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday Dec. 3, 2019 

5:00 pm 

Decatur Country Club 

$18.00 

 

Please submit names of prospective members at the November 

meeting. Bring mailing addresses so we can invite them to our 

Christmas Dinner. 

THE MU CHAPTER 2019-2020 STRATEGIC PLAN: 

Recruitment, Retention, and Reclamation of 

members 

The MU Chapter 2019-2020 Theme: 

“Marching in the DKG Parade of Change” 

 

 

     
Mary Lou Boyle, Phyllis 

Bradford, Libby Watson, and 

Rhonda Reece stayed for 

an hour after our last 

meeting to work on 

updating our chapter rules.           

Make  

 

M 

 

  

http://www.clipartfort.com/index.php?level=picture&id=118
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

